
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
NORVILLE NEWS – Week 4 (31 July – 4 Aug) 

 
CELEBRATING SUCCESS 
Congratulations to our chess teams that competed at the Wide Bay Interschool Chess 
Competition on Tuesday.  All students who participated should be very proud of their efforts, 
with Charlie M, Eamon L and George H competing for the first time.  Well done to Norville team 
1, who came 2nd overall.  The students in Norville team 1 are; Scott R, Kaelan R, Flynn D and 
Jasper W.  Congratulations to Norville team 2 who came 3rd overall.  The students in Norville 
team 2 are; Chaz D, Cooper K, Wyatt H and Zahli R.  Students who received ribbons of merit 
for effort include; Scott R, Kaelan R, Chaz D, Wyatt H, Deklan L, Cooper K and George H.  Well 
done to all students involved.  The students who are part of chess at Norville SS will now be 
focusing on the annual Norville Chess Competition.  Thank you to Mr Lister for all of your time 
and effort in making this possible for our students. 
 
Colour Run 
Our students were given the opportunity to participate in the Colour Run yesterday, and did they 
have a ball!  Students were so excited, they had their rainbow headbands on and their coloured 
glasses, they were ready to run their laps, get covered in coloured powder and have some fun.  
Our P&C Association did a fantastic job of the course, which unfortunately did not include the 
inflatables due to high winds on the oval.  The Colour Run is one of the P&C Associations major 
fundraising events and they go all out to make sure that students have a memorable experience, 
thank you for all of your hard work.   
 
Mobile Phones 
Students who bring mobile phones to school are required to hand them into the office before 
school and pick them up after school.  Students are not to keep mobile phones in their bags.  
When students drop them into the office, they are kept safe in a plastic pocket with the students’ 
name.  If students are found to have their mobile phones on them during school time, they will 
be asked to hand them into the office.  Students who are found using mobile phones during 
school time or at lunch breaks may have further consequences as outlined in our Student Code 
of Conduct. 
 
District Athletics 
Congratulations to the students who have been invited to attend District Athletics on Thursday 
10 August and Friday 11 August.  Both sports days will be held at St Luke’s this year.  The 
students attending will be representing Norville State School, this is a privilege, and as such 
students who attend need to meet the expectations of behaviour, following our school rules of 
be safe, be respectful and be a learner.  
 
Mrs Geiger returns 
Mrs Geiger has been in Canada for the last 7 weeks, visiting family and exploring the country.  
Mrs Geiger will be returning on Monday.  This in turn means that I will be moving back to the 
Deputy Principal role, working 4 days a week with Mrs Warner replacing me 1 day.  Thank you 
for making my time as acting principal enjoyable.   
 
 
 
 

 



DATE CLAIMERS 

7 & 8 Aug – Parent Teacher Interviews 
7, 8 & 9 Aug – Bundaberg Intermediate Band Workshop 
10 & 11 Aug – District Athletics at St Luke’s 
16 & 30 Aug – Bunji’s Playgroup  
17 Aug – Chaplaincy Breakfast 
17 Aug – Gadarjil Junior Rangers 
17, 24 and 31 Aug – Bundaberg Netball Primary School Cup 
18 Aug – National Day Against Bullying and Violence – Bullying No Way Day 
19 Aug – Come and Play Prep Transition 
23 Aug – Book Week Celebration 
24 Aug – Dorrie Day 
24 Aug – Blast Cricket Competition 
29 Aug – Maths Team Challenge 
1 Sept – Student Free Day 
 
 
 
Yours in Learning 
Ms Clarke 
 
 


